Appendix ‘C’

Dearness Drive Charity Association
1106 Dearness Drive
London On.

City of London Licence Office
Attn: Sarah Axford
The Dearness Drive Charity Association held a general membership meeting on Sunday April 7/13 at -
the Bingo Country Hall to address the E-Gaming Bingo proposal.

A copy of the proposal was given to each charity member present and all were given a chance to
question the executive, owner and manager of the hall regarding the proposal.

After all questions and comments were addressed, a motion was made and seconded and voted on by
those clubs represented. The vote was unanimous to accept the proposal and everyone was looking forward
to having the new E-Gaming come forward to our Bingo Hall.

A partial copy of the minutes of that meeting pertaing to the E-Gaming proposal is enclosed with a copy
of the clubs represented and signed by the representative of their organization.

We hope that this information meets the requirements of the licencing office of The City of London.

Yours wi anks

<l

Charity Chairperson, Kenneth Ross
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Dearness Country Charity Association
Bingo Country-April 7, 2013 @ 10 am at the Bingo Hall

The meeting was called to order, by the Chair ( Ken).

Brenda the Hall Manager, handed out copies of a presentation on E-Gaming”
Charitable Gaming- legal overview of new model for charitable bingo” ( presented
at the Canadian Gaming Summit June 13, 2012 by Michael D. Lipton, QC ) Discussion
followed about how this will affect our hall / charities etc.

Motion: “to accept E-Gaming “- Gary Williams ( Knights of Columbus council
#8339) seconded by Frank Berza (Delaware Lions) - Carried.



Appendix ‘D’

Forest City Bingo Country
1106 Dearness Drive
London, Ontario

N6E- 1N9

April 23,2013

City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue
P.O. Box 5035
London, Ontario
N6A - 419

Attention: Cathy Saunders —~ City Clerk

Re: Revitalization of Charitable Gaming

Dear Ms. Cathy Saunders

Please be advised that Bingo Country along with the London Dearness Drive Charity Association is
interested in moving forward to an OLG e-gaming model in the city of London.

We held an Association meeting on the 7™ of April with a unanimous vote in favour by the charities.

Regards,

“"Tony Difyria |
Operations Manager



